
11-14-2019 – PUBLIC HEARING ON 2020 TOWN BUDGET 
 
 

Present: 
Councilman Leonard R. Hochadel 
Councilman Douglas Morrell 
Councilman Mandy Quinn-Stojek 
Supervisor Beverly A. Gambino 
 
Absent: 
Councilman Jamie Emmick 
 
Also Present: 
Highway Superintendent Donald Hopkins 
Town Clerk Jennifer Bray 
Approx. 12 guests 
 
 

The Sardinia Town Board held a Public Hearing on November 14, 2019 at the Town Hall/Community 
Center, for the purpose of hearing comments on the 2020 Preliminary Town Budget. Supervisor Gambino 
called the hearing to order at 6:30 PM with the Pledge to the Flag, led by Councilman Hochadel. The Pledge 
was followed by a moment of silence for Robert Schiener who recently passed away.  
 
Supervisor Gambino then opened floor for comments. Lia Oprea spoke on behalf of the Sardinia Historical 
Society and asked the Board if they have considered adding funds to the budget for them for the upcoming 
Bi-Centennial activities. Supervisor Gambino noted that the Town already gives the Historical Society 
$15,000.00 per year and the Bi-Centennial was a year away.  
 
Supervisor Gambino asked three times if there were any more comments on the 2020 Budget. There were 
none. Therefor the 2020 Budget Public Hearing was closed at 6:33 PM on a motion by Hochadel, 
seconded by Morrell and carried 4 ayes, 0 noes, 1 absent. 
 
 
 
 
 

                Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

                                          Town Clerk 

 
 


